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23/09/2024 

Dear Members, 

Please note that further information has arisen which we have corroborated to confirm that 
Sean McGranaghan did provide some additional coaching classes at Sligo TC up until May 
2023. We have doubled our efforts to individually contact all the families and/or players that 
were involved in these classes. If for any reason you have any further concern in this regard, 
please don’t hesitate to contact the Club. 

Yours Faithfully  

Brian King 

President Sligo Tennis Club 

	


